HAPOLLO

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

Managing beyond the walls.

TO: RESIDENTS OF 500 LAURIER

FROM: APOLLO PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

DATE: MAY 22,2018

RE: WATER SHUT DOWN FOR UPPER 02UNITS - MAY 23,2018

Dear Residents,

There will be a water shutdown on
Wednesday, May 23, 2018 between
10:00AM and 2:00PM. This shutdown will
only affect the bathrooms of the upper 02
units for half of the building (1402- PH2).

This shutdown is required for corporation
plumbing valve replacement.

Please contact the management office if you
have any questions.
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